
From: sieger@email.sc.edu <sieger@email.sc.edu>
To:  

Date: 10/18/2017 1:37:40 PM
Subject: Speaker Request for USC SCCP ~ Website email from Margaret McKenzie

Good afternoon Lieutenant Governor Bryant, My name is Margaret McKenzie and I am a pharmacy 
student with the South Carolina College of Pharmacy in Columbia, SC. I am the Policy VP of the 
American Pharmacists Association - Academy of Student Pharmacists. During the fall semester, 
usually in November, we hold a Pizza and Policy night. This allows us to discuss issues facing 
Pharmacists with attendees from several different student pharmacy associations. We would be 
honored to have you speak at our next Pizza and Policy night. If you could speak at our event, we 
would love it! Please let me know at your earliest convenience and if there is a particular evening/s 
that would be better for you. Thank you. 
 

Margaret McKenzie
 
107 Knox Abbott Dr.
 
Apt 1309
 
Columbia, SC 29209
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